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January 12, 2010 

 

 

 

Mr. David Freeman, 

General Manager 

Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 

 

 

Dear Mr. Freeman, 

 

On behalf of the Mar Vista Community Council I would like to share 

with you a recent milestone for clean energy in Los Angeles, and 

request your assistance gathering some data from LADWP. 

 

On November 10
th

 the Mar Vista Community Council  Board of 

Directors unanimously passed a motion to set a 100% clean electricity 

target for Mar Vista by 2018, and develop a roadmap to achieve it.  

 

The MVCC vote is an indication of the neighborhood’s desire to 

reduce its carbon emissions and limit the community’s exposure to 

rising costs of coal-powered electricity, while sending a message of 

support to City leaders as they face difficult choices ahead on the 

City’s path toward clean energy. 

 

In developing the Mar Vista roadmap to achieve 100% clean 

electricity by 2018, we are gathering data to  document Mar Vista’s 

current usage of existing clean electricity sources and possible usage 

of expected new clean electricity sources.  We know that Mar Vista 

currently has 35 solar installations producing 134.39kW of electricity, 

and that an additional 27 installations in progress will deliver another 

105kW in solar electricity production. 

 

We would like to receive the following information from LADWP 

regarding clean electricity in Mar Vista: 

 1.  What is the overall electricity usage in Mar Vista and how 

much is it expected to grow by 2018? 

 2.  What is the current usage of LADWP Green Power is in 

Mar Vista? 

 3.  Can LADWP Green Power be advertised as 100% clean 

electricity? 

 4.  What is the percent renewables of LADWP electricity that 

does not include Green Power electricity? 

 5.  In addition to LADWP Green Power and residential solar 

installations, what is the expected availability and usage of new and 

emerging clean electricity sources (i.e., SunShares, Feed-In-Tarriff, 

etc.)? 

 6.  When will LADWP be implementing key provisions of AB 

811, allowing the City to offer low-interest loans for energy-efficiency 

projects and solar panels to homeowners and small businesses? 

mailto:laura@marvista.org
mailto:chrispm@aol.com


 

Thank you for your assistance with this information request and we look forward to partnering with 

LADWP on clean energy initiatives in Mar Vista in the future. 

 

Thank You, 

 
Albert Olson 

Chair 

Mar Vista Community Council 

Board of Directors 

 

 


